
 

 

Notice under National Energy Retail Law 
Integrating price-responsive resources into the NEM 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Energy Retail Law as follows: 
Under s 251, AEMO has requested the Integrating price-responsive resources into the NEM 
(Ref. RRC0051) proposal. The proposal seeks to integrate price-responsive resources that are 
currently not scheduled into the NEM to improve visibility and dispatchability. This could require 
consequential changes to the National Energy Retail Rules. Submissions must be received by 
14 September 2023. 
 
Submissions can be made via the AEMC’s website. Before making a submission, please 
review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website, and consider the AEMC’s Tips for making 
a submission. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its website, subject to confidentiality. 
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https://www.aemc.gov.au/contact-us/lodge-submission
https://www.aemc.gov.au/terms-use/terms-use-0
https://www.aemc.gov.au/our-work/changing-energy-rules-unique-process/making-rule-change-request/submission-tips
https://www.aemc.gov.au/our-work/changing-energy-rules-unique-process/making-rule-change-request/submission-tips

